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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] A couple of reminders
1 message

Record, Christopher <crecord@capeelizabethschools.org> Wed, Jul 5, 2023 at 10:09 AM
To: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Hi SBAC,
I hope you had a nice 4th. I know we are all navigating new waters with how a town/school public committee functions.
Two things to please keep in mind:
1) We cannot use email to discuss committee topics/issues/etc. We have to hold discussions at our meetings. 
2) Please put any request to meet with a school or town staff person through the co-chairs (Penny & Cindy). They will
then connect with Matt or myself to arrange it. 

Thanks,
Chris
--------------------------
Chris Record, Ph.D.
Cape Elizabeth Superintendent 
320 Ocean House Rd
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107
#207-799-2217, ext. #271 (Jen Lakari, Admin Assistant)

----------------------------------------------------

Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about school district business are classified as
public records and may be subject to disclosure.

Open Minds and Open Doors

-- 
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
--- 
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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